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NEWS RELEASE | FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE | June 21, 2025 

Kidder County Serious Injury ATV vs Vehicle 

What: Serious Injury 

Where: 3rd Ave NW, approaching the intersection of 46th Ave SE in Pettibone 

When: June 20, 2025; 6:57pm CT 

Road Conditions: Good 

Weather Conditions: Good   

Crash Involvement: ATV vs Vehicle 

Type of Crash: T-bone 

Agencies Involved: : Pettibone & Robinson quick response units, Pettibone & Steele Fire and 
Rescue, Kidder County Ambulance, Metro Ambulance, Kidder County Sheriff’s Office, Steele 
PD 

Vehicle No. 1: 2022 Dodge Ram 1500 
Driver No. 1: Male, 84, Robinson, not injured 
Restraints: No seat belt 
Charges:   Under investigation 

Vehicle No. 2: Honda TRX (ATV) 
Driver No. 2: Female, 84, Pettibone, seriously injured 
Restraints: No helmet 
Charges:   Under investigation 

NARRATIVE: On June 20, 2025, at approximately 6:57 p.m. CT, a serious injury crash occurred at 
the intersection of 3rd Avenue NW and 46th Avenue SE in Pettibone. A Honda ATV was traveling 
eastbound on 3rd Avenue NW and approached the intersection with 46th Avenue SE, which is 
controlled by a yield sign. At the same time, a Dodge Ram 1500 was traveling northbound on 
46th Avenue SE. The ATV entered the intersection and was struck by the Dodge. 
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The ATV driver, an 84-year-old woman, was not wearing a helmet and sustained serious 
injuries. She was transported by ambulance to Sanford Medical Center in Bismarck. The 85-
year-old driver of the pickup was unrestrained but was not injured. 

The crash remains under investigation by the North Dakota Highway Patrol. 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Contact information: Lt. Jenna Clawson Huibregtse, ndhpsafetyedu@nd.gov, 701-328-2447         
    

Notice: Updates to media releases will be posted the NDHP website: 
https://www.nd.gov/ndhp/ndhp-news 
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